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CLOVIS, NM - Beginning today, March 14, 2023, San Bar Construction Corporation
will be restriping city streets throughout the City of Clovis, starting on North Thornton
Street. During this time, it is important for the public to use caution and not drive
through fresh paint. Construction signs will be appropriately placed to mark wet paint.

The City of Clovis is working with Albuquerque based pavement marking firm, San Bar
Construction Corporation. San Bar currently holds the contract and does maintenance
striping for the New Mexico Department of Transportation for the entire state.




